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Sir,

With reterence to your

letter of the 19th ultimo, requesting

that application be made for

the continuance by thes

Idian Pacific Nailway Co.

of the privilege of Walf rates

to Indians heretofire chargest

by the New Beunswick Railee

Co, I have to inform you that

I am advises by the Scretary

of the Canadian Pacitie Railera

Co. that the Company is unsable

to grant the application for

the reason that the Indians

hravel

James Farrell, Esq.

Indian Agent

Frederietvis. N. B.
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